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THE WISTAR INSTITUTE
THIRTY-SIXTH STREET AT SPRUCE

PHILADELPHIA, PA. 19104
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HILARY KOPROWSKI, M.D.
DIRECTOR

PATENT BRANCH, OOC
DHEW

APR 121978
Apr:l.1 4, 1978

PHONE: (215) 387~6700

CABLE ADDRESS: WISTARINST

:.$. ,"CC" ' ..... ",

The Honorable Gaylord Nelson
Senator from Wisconsin
U. S. Senate Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Nelson:
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I am writing to thank you for your letter of March 30,
1978 and the enclosed press release. .

I would like to be kept. informed of the hearings your
subcommittee will hold on Institutional Patent Agree­
ments as an implement of government patent poliCy.

Sincerely yours,

Warren B. Cheston
Associate Director
for Administration
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